Hi Bill.

We didn't get to talk face-to-face at the dedication, but I wanted to thank you again for the terrific job you and Booms Stone did on the Granite Michigan Plaza at the Tri-Centennial State Park and Harbor. I know timeframes and various site conditions took the job right down to the wire (through no fault of yours), but your team was cool, calm, collected and the model of professionalism. Even when it turned out there were a couple of missing pieces, it was really no problem for Booms Stone!

I wasn't sure if you were aware of how happy the Michigan Department of Natural Resources was with your work, but I can assure you they were thrilled! Director Cool had a Commemorative Brick (from the Lighthouse) for you at the dedication, but I'm not sure if you received it or not? If not, please let me know and I will track it down. If you did get it, congratulations again on a job well done!

Best Regards,

Barry

Booms Stone Co.

12275 Dixie, Redford, MI 48239

Telephone: (313) 531-3000 Fax (313) 531-1797

E-mail: billy@BoomsStone.com Home Page:

www.BoomsStone.com

Good morning Mr. Murray-

Just a quick email to thank you for your voicemail message from yesterday. I had been traveling for another project and just barely made it to the site dedication at 2 pm yesterday. Everything looks to have turned out well, and the dedication was very nice to see.

Thank you for the opportunity to contribute to the project and we look forward to working with JJR on future projects. If you have any questions, require samples, or anything else on potential stone projects in the future, please contact us and we will do our best to get you what you need.

Best Regards-

Bill Apostolopoulos